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Achieving Together 

                     
 

23rd September 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers of Y3 
 
As you may be aware, Miss Grossett, the Y3 classteacher is currently off work due to 
illness. 
 
Initially, her absence was covered internally, as we felt this was best for the children, 
to be taught by staff who know them well. 
 
However, this is no longer possible and so we have engaged a long term supply 
teacher, Ms Mujdah Azizi who has worked at Springfield before. 
 
If you have any concerns or questions, please speak with one of us. 
 
 
Yours,  
 
Sally Holder & Linda Joseph 
Co-Headteachers 
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